
                                          

 

TO HELP PREVENT DOMESTIC HOMICIDE AND FAMILY VIOLENCE,  

the CDHPI would appreciate hearing from you: 
 

Are you an Inuit, First Nations, or Métis person who has lived through family violence and is now 
safe? 

  or 

Were you close to an Inuit, First Nations, or Métis victim of domestic homicide? 

 

We want to hear and learn from people who experienced family violence or domestic homicide between 
2006 and 2016. 

Participants must be at least 18 years and willing to have the interview audio-recorded.  
Interviews can be in the language you are comfortable speaking as long as we can find an 

appropriate interpreter and will take approximately one to two hours to complete. 
 

Participants will be offered a $50 gift certificate or a viable alternative to thank you for your time.  
You can share your story in-person at a university office of our Co-Investigators or a CDHPI partner 

agency, by phone, or video conference. If needed, translation services are available, and travel and/or 
childcare costs will be covered. 

We will work with you to protect your safety and privacy.  

For more information, or to participate in this project, please contact:  
Anna-Lee Straatman at astraat2@uwo.ca  
You can also reach us at 1-844-958-0522 

 
This project has been reviewed and approved by the University of Guelph [REB #19-02-013] and from 
all other appropriate universities and territorial licensing bodies. If you have any questions about your 
rights as a research participant, you may contact The Office of Human Research Ethics at Western 

University at 1-844-720-9816 or ethics@uwo.ca. 
For more information, visit: www.cdhpi.ca. 
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